Education Authority South Eastern Region
Old Warren Primary School

Dear Parents								Tuesday 10th October 2017

Eldest and Only Letters
To reduce the cost of photocopying, the school will be sending letters to the eldest child or only child of families within the school. All newsletters can be downloaded from our school website.

School Website
Please use our school website for the following information.
· School calendar dates
· Newsletters
· Class information
· Child Protection Policy
· Complaints Policy

Topsy Turvey Day
A big thank you to everyone who helped to support our “Topsy Turvey Day”! The children had great fun and we raised a considerable sum of money for our school fund account. The final figure has not yet been calculated. If you have not sent in sponsor money, please do so as soon as possible. 

School Photography – Wednedsay 11th October
An Opus Photographer will be visiting school on Wednesday 11th October.  Family photographs can be taken from 8:30am. Parents will be able to purchase individual and family photographs. 

Flu Vaccination- Thursday 12th October 
Flu vaccinations will be taking place this week for those who have returned the appropriate reply slip. 

Parent Consultation
Meetings will take place on Monday 23rd October and Tuesday 24th October. More information to follow next week.

Halloween Disco
The PTA Halloween Disco will take place on Wednesday 25th October. (P1-P3 6pm to 7pm and P4-P7 7:15pm to 8:15pm) Tickets are currently on sale for £1.

Half Term Holidays 
School closes on Thursday 26th October (12pm) for the half term holidays. No school dinners will be served on the day. 

Friday 27th October is a school closure day. (Teacher training)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Changing £1 Coin
Please note that the school will no longer accept the old £1 coin past Friday 13th October.
Yours sincerely,

S G Campbell
Principal

















Old Warren Primary School - Topsy Turvey Day

Thursday 5th October 2017

Sponsor Form

Name of Child:

Class

	Name of Sponsor
	Donation/Sponsor Amount
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All money will be donated to our school fund account.
Thank you for your support.
